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Dr. Reginald L. Gotchy

Atomic Safety and Licensing
Appeal Board

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission

washington, DC 20555

In The Matter Of
METROPOLITAN EDISON COMPANY
(Three Mile Island Nuclear Station, Unit No. 1)
Docket No. 50-289 (Restart)

Dear Administrative Judges Edles, Buck and Gotchy:

This letter concerns UCS' filing of August 25, 1982, "Union
of Concerned Scientists' Reply to Staff and Licensee Responses to
appeal Board Order of July 14, 1982." UCS wishes to correct two
typographical errors, supply one page which may be missing from
one attachment to our reply, and clarify one footnote.

1) Page 23, 6th line from bottom: change "one" to “use",
The line should then read: "directly stating that use of
the safety valves precludes attaining".

2) Page 28, 12th line: change "repressurization" to “"depres-
surization". The line should then read: “The second sec-
tion (cooldown and depressurization following a",

3) Attached to the Appeal Board and Commission copies of this
letter is the third page of the July 31, 1981 letter to
James P. O'Reilly, NRC from William O. Parker, Jr., Duke
Power Company which was an attachment to "Union of
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